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Black Canyon Surgical Center
NOTICE TO PATIENTS:  Surgical Center Ownership
The Black Canyon Surgical Center is a Joint Venture between physicians, Montrose Memorial Hospital (majority owner) and Nueterra HealthPartners.  We are required by Federal law to notify you that some physicians hold financial interests or ownership in this ASC.  We are required by 42 C.F.R. § 416.50 to disclose this financial interest or ownership in writing prior to the start of the procedure you are scheduled to receive at the facility.  A list of physicians who have a financial interest in this ASC follows:
Kelly Bynum, MD
            Christopher Cook, DPM        Shad Saunders, MD
Thomas Dwyer, MD
            Vineet Singh, MD
            Eric Wiesner, MD
Mark Noel, DO

Dane Stewart, MD

Bennett Oberg, DO
            Timothy Judkins, MD            Sarah Judkins, MD
            Nicholas Neubaum, MD         
                            
NOTICE TO PATIENTS:  Policy for Advanced Directives

Please note that our Facility’s policy on Advanced Directives is: 
If necessary, life sustaining efforts will be initiated and maintained on all patients while they are being treated at the Center.  Copies of advance directives provided to the Facility in advance will accompany any patient transferred to another facility for emergency treatment.

If you would like information on developing Advanced Directives, the following websites can assist you and include a description of the State’s health and safety laws:
http://www.uslivingwillregistry.com/forms.shtm
http://www.cdphe.state.co.us/em/Operations/AdvanceDirectives
http://www.coloradoadvancedirectives.com/

Additionally, upon request, we will provide you with information on how to request official Colorado advance directive forms. 
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